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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Rick Bowen <richardalanbowen@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 2:03 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 646 Fuller Ave, CG1904E4

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello: 
 
My cell number is 651-216-4614. 
 
Rick Bowen 
 
On Fri, Jul 24, 2020 at 1:59 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Mr. Bowen, 

I am going to schedule you for a hearing on July 30 @ 10 a.m. via telephone before the Legislative Hearing Officer and 
give staff a chance to put information together.  Please reply with your phone number so I can call you on the day of 
the hearing.  Call will be made between 10 and 11:30 a.m. 

  

  

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  

  


